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Comments:  

I strongly support HR116/HCR 129 to recognize Volunteer Week Hawai‘i through 2019, 
as this reflects Hawai‘i's island values and celebrates the act of service statewide. 
Building on the resolution passed by the State Legislature last session, many diverse 
partners have been working together to build momentum for the first annual Volunteer 
Week in April 2018.  This is an important community effort that should be recognized 
again next year and for years to come. 

Mahalo for the opportunity to provide testimony. 
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